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September 2022 

Dear families, 

Year 12 and 13 Psychology Conference: Science and Psychology – Wednesday 30th November  

Outline arrangements have been made for a proposed educational visit to the above conference to  

enhance students’ understanding of some of the key issues studied in Psychology A Level. Your  

son/daughter has the opportunity to take part in a visit, the details of which are below. The entry fee is  

£25.00 and payment is to be made through SCOPAY by Wednesday 19th October. As the event is in  

Bristol, students should make their own travel arrangements to and home from the venue where we will  

meet. Students can bring their own lunch or eat in nearby cafés.  

Trip Details (order of Psychologists may change on the day): Science and Psychology at St George’s 

Bristol, Great George Street (Off Park Street), Bristol, BS1 5RR  on Wednesday 30th November at 10.30 

am - 4.00 pm  

Event Programme 

10.30 – 10.40 Introduction 

10.45 – 11.05  Cara Flanagan: Science – what’s the point? 

11.10 – 11.30 Mike Cardwell: Bad Science 

11.35 – 12.05 Dr Tochukwu Onwuegbusi: Crime – how can we solve it? 

12.10 – 12.45 Dr Lucie Clements: Dancing – Science and performance 

Lunch 

13.45 – 14.20 Oliver Meech: Magic – it’s all about psychology 

14.25 – 14.50 Demonstrations by Mike and Oliver – Lots of audience participation in demonstrations and experiments 

15.00 – 16.00 Andrew Newton: Hypnosis – is it real?* 

*Programme subject to change 

If you would like your son/daughter to attend this Conference, please complete the consent form, and 

return it by Wednesday 19th October at the latest.   

All payments now have to be made through SCOPAY, which is our online payments system. You can 

find this on the school website www.stbedescc.org. Click in ‘Key Information’ on the banner and 

then ‘Online Payments’, this will take you to the SCOPAY Portal.  

If you are not registered for SCOPAY please contact the finance office to obtain the ‘link code’ 

required to access your child(ren)’s account, on finance@stbcc.org. You can then Register as a 

new user.  
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If you are registered but can’t remember your password, use the ‘forgotten password’ option.  

If you can’t remember whether you are registered please contact the finance team as per the 

email above and we will send a reminder of the email address you are reqistered with.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information regarding this visit. We are, as 

always, grateful for your support.  

Yours faithfully, 

  

Ms Davies  

Curriculum Leader for Psychology 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


